
From: Julia Klein  
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2018 10:42 AM 
To: 'Leora Tanjuatco Ross' ; Lily Lim <llim@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: RE: Letter for General Plan Subcommittee 
 
Hi Leora, 
 
Thank you for forwarding the letter from Evelyn Stivers, Executive Director for HLC.  It will be forwarded 
to the Subcommittee and included in the General Plan project file along with other public comments. 
 
Best, 
 
 
Julia Klein 
Principal Planner 
City of San Mateo 
(650) 522-7216 
 Please consider the environment before printing this email.   
 
From: Leora Tanjuatco Ross <l   
Sent: Friday, October 12, 2018 10:39 AM 
To: Julia Klein <jklein@cityofsanmateo.org>; Lily Lim <llim@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Letter for General Plan Subcommittee 
 
Dear Julia and Lily, 
 
Thank you for your exceptional work with the San Mateo general plan. Please find attached HLC's letter 
regarding the process. 
 
Many thanks, 
Leora 
 
 
--  
Leora Tanjuatco Ross 
Organizing Director 
Housing Leadership Council of San Mateo County 
(  
2905 S El Camino Real 
San Mateo, CA 94403 
www.hlcsmc.org 
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